
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

The Saturday Morning Physics program is planning to offer guided tours of the Cyclotron Institute 

facility as part of the Saturday Morning Physics series in 2019. The tours will be offered February 

2. Although the Cyclotron Institute contains radiation-producing devices and radioactive 

materials, the facility is constructed to minimize the radiation exposure for permanent staff and 

visitors.  The tour will only visit areas that have safe levels of radiation.  In addition, the tour will 

be guided by trained staff, and visitors will not be allowed to deviate from the tour path. 

 

By signing this form, I consent that my child can participate in this tour. 

 

 

 

Student’s Printed Name 

 

 

Date 

 

Parent or Guardian’s Printed Name 

 

 

Parent or Guardian’s Signature 

 

 

 

Students: Make sure you have this signed form ready and with you at the start of your tour.  

You will not be allowed into the facility without this form.  

Please wear comfortable, closed-toe shoes, no flip flops 


